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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Parent Consultations 

Thank you so much for attending the face to face parent meetings on Monday – such a positive atmosphere.  We 

hope you received all the information you need on the progress of your children. If you need more or have 

thought of any additional questions, then please drop us a line and we will get back to you with the information 

requested. 

 

Flame Tree class’s online meetings will take place tomorrow.  Teams invitations have been sent out today. 

Trumpet Tree, Ginkgo, Mountain Ash and Lilac’s online Teams meetings will take place on - Tuesday 

14th November. 

Robins and Treecreepers  online Teams meetings will take place on Wednesday 15th November. 

Lime Tree, Juniper Tree and Willow Tree ‘s online Teams meetings will take place on Wednesday 15th November. 

 

Dove Tree’s online Teams meetings will now be on Wednesday 22nd November will be online (Teams). 

 

Teams invitations will be sent out either the day before or in the morning of the day.  The invite will be sent to 

only one parent in the group so please forward this to the other person taking part.  There will be a Teams 

waiting room system.  

 

If you can’t make this change of date please let admin know and we will do our best to schedule a time that you 

can make.  Thank you for your understanding on needing to alter the dates. 

 

Nasal Flu vaccination – will now be on Wednesday 15th November 

 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

Poppies are now available at reception for a donation. There is also lots of other Poppy Appeal goodies for sale, 

(prices up to £1) to raise money for the Royal British Legion. If your child would like to buy an item please send 

them in with money for the collection box or pop into see admin on the front desk. 

Grove Christmas Fair - Saturday 2nd December 10am-1pm 

Planning for this year’s Christmas Fair is already under way and as always, we need our fantastic parent 

volunteers!  Have you got an hour to spare to help make this fun event run smoothly? Please email pta@the-

grove-primary.devon.sch.uk if you can help.  To keep costs and environmental impact low, we ask our Grove 

families to donate unwanted toys as prizes for the Fair.  Please have a clear out and send in any outgrown or 

unloved toys and games.  We would like anything, from teddy bears and board games, down to small bits of party 

bag loot.  
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PTA Facebook Page:  

Did you know the Grove PTA have a Facebook page?  It has lots of handy information and reminders about 

upcoming events. Search for ‘The Grove School PTA’, and when you join up as a member please add a note 

saying what your connection with the school is. 

 

Dates for your diary this term http://www.the-grove-primary.devon.sch.uk/web/calendar/256154)  

Year 5 and 6 to KEVICC – Wednesday 15th November 

NHS Nasal Flu Vaccination – Wednesday 15th November 

PTA Christmas Fair – Saturday 2nd December 10am until 1pm 

Reception Nativity – Tuesday 5th December at 2.15 

Lilac Tree Christmas performance – Wednesday 6th December time tbc  

Dove Tree Christmas performance – Thursday 7th December time tbc 

Lime Tree Christmas performance – Friday 8th December time tbc 

Years 3 and 4 Christmas performance at KEVICC - Tuesday 12th December - 2 performances 

(Rehearsal all day at Kevicc day before) 

 

Kind regards 

 

Hilary Priest 

 

Adverts – please note that the school is neither recommending nor supporting the adverts below.  If you wish to advertise in 

our newsletter then please contact the school for detail. 
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